CIMFP Exhibit P-02372 Page 1

From: jamesmeaney@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca

To: JANEGA, RICHARD; SMITH, LOIS

Cc: amanzer@casselsbrock.com; Gilbert Bennett
Subject: Meeting with MWH / Nik

Date: Friday, May 15, 2015 11:14:29 AM
Rick/Lois,

Pat Corser reached out to Alison and | this week. Advised they could not come to terms with
Nik on sub-contract arrangement for IE lead. Also advised they have put an interim services
contract to him to help transition to Derrick Penman as the lead. Apparently it remains
unsigned. Getting different story on this from Nik. Enough is enough. Want to hold a face-to-
face meeting with MWH, Nik, Nalcor, Emera and Canada next week in Toronto to find a way to
make this work. Wednesday, May 20th seems to work best from Nalcor side. Are you available
to join that day as well? Once confirmed | will reach out to Pat and Nik.

Thanks,
Jim

James Meaney

General Manager Finance

PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

t. 709 737-4860 c. 709 727-5283 f. 709 737-1901
e. JamesMeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca

w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that
nobody gets hurt?


mailto:jamesmeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca
mailto:richard.janega@emera.com
mailto:lois.smith@emera.com
mailto:amanzer@casselsbrock.com
mailto:"cn=gilbert bennett/o=nlhydro@nlhydro"
mailto:JamesMeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca
http://muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com/



